
2024 D-BACKS CHOIR 
DIRECTORS NIGHT

The Arizona Diamondbacks and the Arizona American Choral Directors Association invite you to the
D-backs Choir Directors Night!

Choir directors will perform the Star Spangled Banner on the field before the game! The performance will be 
highlighted on the Chase Field scoreboard.

Choir Director’s Night will take place on the first night of the AzACDA Summer Conference (June 26-28 at Mesa 
Community College).

All interested Choir Directors will receive two free tickets to this game.

For more information or to reserve your spot, please contact Derek Gensburg at 602.462.4108 or 
dgensburg@dbacks.com.

WEDNESDAY, 
JUNE 26
6:40PM

ARIZONA DIAMONDBACKS 
VS

MINNESOTA TWINS




